
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
        

                                                                            
 
 

 
 
 

301 Virginia Street E. 
304.357.0169 

Sheriff Joseph H. Crawford 

      Chief Deputy Sean D. Snuffer 

NEWS / MEDIA RELEASE 

Media Contact: Sergeant Joshua L. Lester 
                 JoshuaLester@kcso.us 

304.357.0732 office 
681.910.3649 cell 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

March 21, 2025 

          304-357-0556 
           

 

Kanawha County Sheriff's Office Seeks Public Assistance in 

Identifying Suspects in Big Lots Break-In 

KANAWHA COUNTY, WV – The Kanawha County Sheriff's Office is requesting assistance from the 
community in identifying suspects involved in a breaking and entering incident at Big Lots, located at 
7200 Maccorkle Avenue SE in Kanawha City. 
 
The incident occurred between 2:00 a.m. and 7:00 a.m. on March 19, 2025. During this time, the 
suspects caused approximately $35,000 in damages and stole copper wiring from the property. 
Surveillance footage captured images of a vehicle believed to be connected to the crime. 
 
Deputy H.K. Burdette is leading the investigation and urges anyone with information that could help 
identify the individuals responsible to come forward. 
 
If you have any information, please contact Deputy H.K. Burdette at 304-357-0169. 
 
### 

mailto:JoshuaLester@kcso.us

